
 
 

 

 

 

Celebrate the beginning of the season with a Christmas Brunch 
hosted by your Church Council. All are welcome to attend this 

gathering following worship on Sunday, December 8. 
 

Please let our planners know as soon as possible if you are 
able to attend.  Speak with Lois Altvater (516-437-4589) 

or Carole Brosnan (516-481-5431). 
 

Please RSVP by November 24.  
  


